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Fall BAR B QUE- The Bar B Que was a success on Saturday October 24th. Again, about 90 attended the Bar 
B Que that was sponsored by Ben's Asphalt, Inc., O'Connell Landscape and Optimum Professional Property 
Management. Ben's Asphalt cooked up Hotdogs, Hamburgers and Cheese Burgers on their amazing mobile 
grill. Jeremy was our Grillmaster for the day and he did a wonderful job. Members of Woodfield enjoyed items 
fresh off the grill along with a variety of chips, oranges, cookies and ice cold drinks. Many who attended won 
goodie bags answering Woodfield and Placentia Trivia. It was a fun day under the shaded picnic tables. You 
may find photos taken that day on the website:                                                                          
www.woodfieldplacentia.org   Our Community > Photo Gallery 

Holiday Cookie Exchange- All residents of Woodfield are invited to participate. Please share your favorite 
holiday cookies with your neighbors. Sunday December 6th from 11am – 2pm please bring 3 dozen cookies 
and take home 3 dozen different cookies. Cookies may be homemade or store bought. Psssst! If you are 
willing to divulge your recipe, please bring it with you. A list will be complied and given to each participant. Light 
refreshments will be provided and a holiday craft will be shared with all. (The craft material will be provided so 
you may get creative and just have fun!)  Please RSVP to Shelli 714.986.6079   

No Parking Zones- RED CURB’s designate “No Parking”. In the final phase of the paving project, all red curbs 
and no parking signage have been replaced. Please be aware that there is No Parking on cul-de-sac’s streets 
or in front of garages doors, if your entire car does not fit in your driveway....you cannot park there! Note- you 
may be towed. Please encourage guests and contractors to park in designated areas for the safety of all in the 
community leaving clear access for all emergency vehicles. 

House Numbers- All homes will get a painted house number curbside, near mailboxes. This will be completed 
by Ben’s Asphalt when they provide other street painting, as part of the paving project.  

Pool Heater- October 31st the pool heater was turned off for the Winter and will remain off until early Spring. 

December: No meeting- Just a reminder, during the month of December we do not have a Board Meeting. 
The next Board Meeting is on January 18, 2016 .Hope to see you there!   

Nextdoor.com- This is a FREE social network site that helps neighbor share: information, safety concerns, get 
recommendations, sell or give away items, find a lost pet, share local events. It is a nice way to become 
connected and build a better community. If you are interested go to: www.nextdoor.com and put in the        
code: XPAYBS and join the Golden McKinley group.   

Orange County Alert System- AlertOC is a mass notification system designed to keep Orange County 
residents and businesses informed of emergencies and certain community events. By registering with AlertOC, 
time-sensitive voice messages from the County or City in which you live or work may be sent to your home, 
cell or business phone. Text messages may also be sent to cell phones, e-mail accounts and hearing impaired 
receiving devices. AlertOC is a joint County/City program. You may view a list of participating cities by visiting- 
www.AlertOC.com. 

 

 


